
Policy on Honoring Past Presidents and Other Long-time Board Members 
 

1. Past presidents of KSRA who are no longer serving on the Board shall be 
entitled to non-voting membership on the Board of Directors for as long as 
desired, including receiving notice of the meetings and invitation to attend 
meetings under the policies related to any council representative or ad hoc 
committee chair. 

 
2. Those who have made extraordinary contributions to KSRA through long-serving, 

committed service on the Board of Directors may be honored by the Board, at the 
advice of the Executive Committee, by the designation of “Board Member 
Emeritus,” with the same rights to attendance at Board of Directors meetings as 
past presidents. 
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